March 19, 2017

Welcome Guests:

If you are a *First Time Guest* to our church, you are invited to meet Pastor Russell and some of our Pastoral Staff after today's service in Room 109. We would like to meet you & we have a gift for you.



This week WOWC celebrates Missions! I encourage you to ask the Lord what He would have you to do in your gift for the missionaries and be prepared to bring your gift next Sunday, March 26th. If would like to give online please go to www.wowcenter.org.

Please purchase your ticket in the lobby, sign up to bring food and attend the Missions Banquet on Saturday, March 25th at 6:00 p.m.

Let us join together as the family of WOW to celebrate what God is doing around the world.

We love you and pray for you. Pastor Russell & Sylvia

UPCOMING EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

If you have a testimony of what the Lord has done, you can email it to us at <u>testify@wowcenter.org</u>. You may also send us your prayer requests at <u>PrayerRequests@wowcenter.org</u>

Council Persons of the Month

Kevin Rocheleau & Jeff South

If you would like an appointment with a trained facilitator to receive Freedom Ministry (Steps to Freedom), please call the Church Office.

Please review the list of men/women who have been deployed and call the Church Office to give us any additions/deletions.

Our Annual Missions Conference Banquet will take place on Saturday, March 25th at 6:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. *Tickets are on sale in the lobby for just \$5. Be sure to get your ticket today and sign up to bring a food dish for your family and others.* It will be a great evening of fellowship with area churches and to hear from some of the International Missionaries we support.

Heart Of A Princess Ministry provides prom dresses & accessories free of charge to high school girls to make her special day great. We are asking Women of WOW to volunteer time to mentor and help these girls shop for that perfect dress. You will also speak words of encouragement, love & support into her life. The event will take place at WOWC-2 on Saturday, April 8th from Noon - 4:00 p.m. Sign up in the lobby if you'd like to be a volunteer or grab a flyer to learn more about it.

WOWC Military Connect will host a *Ladies Tea* for all active duty, retired, spouses and/or Moms of the US Military on Saturday, April 8th from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Please sign up in the lobby.

Denbigh Christian Academy:

- Needs an afternoon worker/aide (12:30 5:30 p.m.). Child care experience a plus. Must love kids & want to minister to them and their families. Apply at the School Office.
- We have a variety of gift cards available for purchase. They make great gifts or can be used for your weekly shopping. Call the School Office at 757-874-8661 to see how you can purchase some.

Authentic Manhood is all about setting men up to live lives of truth, passion and purpose. We point men to a gospel-centered vision of life that sets them up to enjoy God's grace as they pursue the promises of His Word. Please sign up in the lobby. If you've already signed up, be sure to go back and fill in your address & pay for your workbook. Our first meeting will be Saturday, April 15th at 8:00 a.m.

VBJI Let Justice Roll 5K Run Saturday, April 29th go to www.vbji.org and hit events to register

13 Year Old Blessing: If your daughter or son will turn 13 years of age by the end of this year; please sign up on the list in the lobby. We will mail you a book to prepare you, as the parent, for the day of blessing on Mother's Day, May 14th for daughters & Father's Day, June 18th for sons.

Women of WOW News:

- Get ready for Spring with our very own exercise instructor, Aletha, who will help get us in tip top shape. Join us at WOWC-2 Saturday mornings from 9:00 -10:00 a.m. for "Inspiritcise". Call Aletha at 757-303-2124 for details.
- Ladies, are you ready for a getaway retreat? More details will be forthcoming but for now, hold August 11th & 12th on your calendar for this amazing time away.